
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 9:50 AM 
To: katie@sevendaysvt.com 
Subject: public records request 

 
Dear Katie, 
 
Attached please find records in response to your public records act request.   Certain communications 
involving the Governor, Scott Coriell and Keith Flynn have been withheld as executive privileged 
communications pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(1) and (4) and as information concerning security pursuant to 
1 VSA 317(c)(25).  Due to the expiration of the Governor’s term later today, please be aware that 
Governor Shumlin’s Office will no longer be processing public record act requests from this point 
forward.    
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
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